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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  

 Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

In Year 2 this week the children have been using the 
bar method to find a fraction of a quantity. They split 
the bar into different parts before sharing the numbers 

out equally.  

The children in Year 1 have done a fantastic job at 
learning how to divide in Mathematics this week! They 
have been doing the 'one for me, one for you' strategy 
to make sure they divide objects into equal groups.  

Thank you so much to the lovely Paramedics Courtney 
and Natalie for coming to Nursery to tell us all about 
their important job. The children were in awe of the 
rapid respond vehicle and enjoyed hearing the sirens 

and seeing the blue flashing lights!  

The children in Reception loved welcoming our extended 
family from Rowena House this week. We crafted with 
care, decorating heart boxes, special floral pictures and 

created together, beautiful posies using fresh flowers. We 
even had time for a Top 30 Read!  

 

 

If you follow us on X (previously known as Twitter) you will have seen all 
of the wonderful work we have recently been doing on Careers Related 
Learning.  It’s never too early to start broadening horizons and raising 
aspirations, giving children a wide range of experiences of the world  
including the world of work, so we have had lots of visitors in school     

talking about their jobs!  Make sure you are following us on X to find out 
more! @DeltaRowenaAc.This week we have also celebrated World Book 
Day with character costumes and our Book Cover Challenge!  What a 

wonderful celebration of literacy! 

Sadly, despite lots of messages and reminders on our Newsletters, 
some people are still parking dangerously outside school.  

Please remember that parking on double yellow lines and/or 
zig-zag lines at any time of the day is prohibited.  

You may be aware that in the past we have had traffic control 
cameras operating on the street outside school.  As we still have 
people parking inconsiderately despite our reminders, we have 

now had to liaise with the council about additional support on this 
matter.  

Our children’s safety is our main priority and this includes 
their journey to and from school.  


